
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary! 
 
August 26th Nursery closed- bank holiday 
W/C 22nd July- Summer holidays begin- no 
fully funded sessions.  
W/C 2nd September- Beginning of term 1- 
Fully funded sessions 
 

Summer funday 
 

Thank you to all our 
wonderful families who 
attended our summer 
funday, we hope you all had 
a wonderful time! 
We are pleased to announce 
that we raised an amazing 
£700 for the Children with 
cancer trust! 
 

Sun Safety 
 
During the warmer weather (which will 
hopefully join us soon!) please ensure your 
child has a labelled sunhat and appropriate 
clothing for the hot weather. 
 

School leavers 
 
We would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all our 
school leavers the best of 
luck in their new adventure 
moving into reception! 
 
Please note children leaving 
for school are automatically 
booked in until the 30th  of 
August (or closest regular 
day before this date), please 
contact the office to book in 
extra sessions into 
September 놴놲놵놶놷놳 

Thank you for all the support 
since we opened in 2007! 
Sarah, Sam and all the staff 
at Bluebell Hill! 

Collection times  
 
When collecting your children from nursery, 
please ensure that any siblings who are with 
you collecting are always supervised and 
remain with you in the room where you are 
collecting from 놴놲놵놶놷놳 

Our clothing bank 

Just a reminder about our 
clothes bank outside the 
Tiny Turtles entrance, 
where you can donate, 
swap or take anything you 
need. This is available 
24/7, 7 days a week! 


